
Warwickshire Sings! 
 
 
 

 

A FREE Choir for your child to join 
 

As we emerge from the impact of the global pandemic and the huge constraints 

this has had on children’s singing, we are so pleased to tell you about 

Warwickshire Sings! 
 

Our talented Vocal Animateurs are working in 48 schools across Warwickshire. 

However if we are not visiting your class or even your school you can still join 

one of our First Voices Choirs. The choirs rehearse with the animateurs each 

week at your local Music Centre and are open to EVERY PUPIL in KS2! 

Plus, the choirs are free of charge for the 2021—2022 academic year. 
 

North Warwickshire First Voices Monday: 
4:15 to 5: 00 p.m. 

Weddington Primary School, Winchester Ave 

Nuneaton, CV10 0DR 

East Warwickshire First Voices Monday: 
4:30 p.m. to 5:15 p.m. 

Rugby Free Secondary School, Anderson Avenue, 
Rugby, CV22 5PE 

Central Warwickshire First Voices Wednesdays: 
4:15p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Kenilworth School & Sixth Form, Leyes Lane,  
Kenilworth, CV8 2DA 

South Warwickshire First Voices Thursdays: 
4:30 p.m. to 5:15 p.m. 

King Edward VI High School Chapel Lane, Stratford- 
upon-Avon, CV37 6BE 

Next term’s rehearsals start in the week commencing: 10th January 2022 
 

For more information and to join a 

choir please go to: 

 https://ww w.warwicksh iremusich ub.org/join-a-group 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


